
PMCDD COMMUNICATIONS WITH DISTRICT RESIDENTS 

The Operations manager shall be responsible to coordinate all communications with district 

residents. 

The PMCDD shall utilize the Foundation newsletter and the Foundation blast e-mail to the 

extent possible to communicate with Pelican Marsh residents 

All PMCDD information communicated to Pelican Marsh residents through any media, including 

the Foundation newsletter and the Foundation blast e-mail, shall also be communicated to 

Castle Management, the property manager for Tiburon. 

Castle Management shall be responsible for the distribution of said information to the Tiburon 

residents. 

 


